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E scooters and e bikes are a wonderful progression in leisure and enable many more people to enjoy
the outdoors. The rules already in place regarding compulsory use of helmets, age limits, reduced
speed in busy areas etc are sufficient but those abusing those rules need to be fined (parents as well
if under age) and banned from future use. This needs to be strictly enforced. It's not the scoters and
bikes that are the problem, but rather the irresponsible riders. They should not be registered. They
should be banned on roadways where there are sufficient bikeways and pedestrians always have
right of way.





